
 
 
 
 

Public Information Workshop 
Wave Streetcar Project 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 
  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), 
District Four, will hold a Public Information 
Workshop regarding the Wave Streetcar Project. 
The Public Information Workshop will be held on 
Wednesday, May 25, 2016, from 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 
p.m., at the Broward Center for the Performing 
Arts, Riverview Ballroom located at 201 SW 5th 
Avenue,  Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312. Free parking 
will be provided in the garage on the northwest corner 
of SW 2 Street and SW 5 Avenue. 

The Public Information Workshop will be an open 
house format beginning at 4:30 p.m., with a 
presentation at 6:30 p.m. The goal of the workshop 
is to provide interested parties with information about 
the project and to provide an opportunity to ask 
questions and make comments.   

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 
color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status.  

Persons who require special accommodations under 
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact 
Robert E. Bostian Jr., P.E., Project Manager, at least 
seven (7) days prior to the Public Information 
Workshop.  

Contact information: Robert E. Bostian, Jr., P.E., FDOT Project Manager, 3400 West Commercial 
Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, or by telephone at (954) 777-4427 or toll free at (866) 336-
8435, extension 4427 or by e-mail at Robert.Bostian@dot.state.fl.us.  

Please visit the Wave Streetcar Project website at www.WaveStreetcar.com. 

 

        Public Information Workshop   
DATE: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 

TIME: 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
PLACE: Broward Center for the Performing Arts 

201 SW 5 Avenue  
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312 


